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Headteacher: Mrs Lizzie Christopher 
           

Oakhurst School Choir 

Dear parents and children,  

 

We are very excited to tell you that we are running our Junior Choir again this year. Some of 

you were with us at Young Voices 2023 and will have experienced just how amazing it was. 

For those of you who don’t know, Young Voices concerts have been taking place since 1997 in 

some of the biggest arenas in the country. They bring together thousands of young singers 

with professional musicians and dance performances to create a truly breathtaking experience 

and performance. Our Young Voices date is Thursday 22nd February 20234 so we are looking 

to get started on preparations as soon as possible, in order to accommodate our Christmas 

performances too.  

 

We will be inviting children from year 4, 5 and 6 to take part. Rehearsals will take place after 

school on Mondays as previously, from 3:15 - 4:15pm in the school hall. The first session will 

be on Monday 18th September. 

 

This year, since we have been able to fundraise successfully through our Picnic Proms 

concert, we are asking that children wishing to participate in Young Voices  make a payment of 

£20 to cover the cost of their t-shirt and contribute a small amount towards travel to and from 

the venue .  We will also expect the children to come to all the rehearsals and to let us know in 

advance if there is a valid reason why they cannot be there on a particular week.  

 

If your child wishes to come to choir and take part in the Young Voices concert, we ask that 

you complete and return the attached slip to school and also make a payment for Young 

Voices via Parent Pay. Another letter will follow shortly after choir has started to choose the t-

shirt size and give you the opportunity to purchase tickets for the Young Voices event. Please 

return slips and make payments by the deadlines set as the Young Voices concerts are always 

a sell-out and we don’t want anyone to miss out. 

 

We hope you are as excited as we are that we can take part in this amazing event once more.  

 

Best wishes, 

Pioneer Road 

Oakhurst 

Swindon 

SN25 2HY 

Tel: 01793 734754 

 

Opportunity 
Aspiration 
Knowledge 
Happiness 
Uniqueness 
Respect 
Support 
Teamwork 
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Mr and Mrs Mead 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________  to participate in 

choir rehearsals and attend the Young Voices concert on Thursday 22nd February 2024 

 

Child’s class:________________________ 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________    Date: ________________ 

 

 

Please tick one 

I give permission for my child to walk home without an adult after rehearsals  ⃞ 

My child will be collected by an adult after rehearsals        ⃞ 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


